
  
TOWN OF GEORGETOWN 

Georgetown Zoning Board of Appeals 
Memorial Town Hall  One Library Street  Georgetown, MA  01833 

Phone: 978-352-5742 * Fax: 978-352-5725 

 
COURTESY HEARING NOTICE  

 

 Of Continuations and Continuation Request 

 

No Hearings January 9, 2018- Zoning Board of Appeals 
 

 

34 E. Main St. – Aulson – 40B Comprehensive Permit 

Was Continued on 12/5/17 to 2/6/17 

& 

203 East Main St. - G. Mello Disposal 
 G. Mello Requested to Continue with ZBA 

To FEBRUARY 6, 2018 
  (Request by Attorney for Applicant) 

  
  

Public hearing for 34 E. Main St, Alan P. Aulson Sr. is scheduled for 7:30pm on 

FEBRUARY 6, 2018 @ 7:30, ALSO 203 E. Main/G. Mello Disposal Request to be placed 

on FEBRUARY 6, 2018 (not 1/9/18)  immediately following the first hearing at 7:30pm 

at the Georgetown Memorial Town Hall 3rd Floor meeting room.   

 

Note* The first hearing on 2/6/18, 40b permit for Aulson, is scheduled at 

7:30pm, However there is always the chance they open and MAY request to 

continue, so attendees for Mello should be present as 7:30 pm in case.    
 

At which time you may appear either in person, or by agent, or by attorney and present any 

reasons which you may have to the granting or denying of this petition.  The Applicants is 

expected to be present.  

 

A copy of the application may be inspected at the Georgetown Zoning Board of Appeals 

office, (978) 352-5742. 

 

  
Respectfully submitted, 

Patty Pitari, Zoning Clerk 

Georgetown Zoning Board of Appeals 

  

 
  


